
 
“Olympics Week”  was filled with lots of activities geared around the Olympics.  What would the Olym-

pics be without an opening with The Torch Run?  Our campers and our counselors luckily were able to  

get the torch successfully to camp so we could start our Camp Olympics.   



 

Super Hero Capes were made in  Art.  

Our campers also painted rocks that they 

found. 

On Tuesday, we welcomed back Child’s 

Play.  The campers really love when they 

come and set up the Obstacle Course.   



 On Wednesday, we hosted the Olympic Ring Toss Games and 4 Square Competitions.  We awarded camp-

ers with Gold-Silver-Bronze medals and some more of those Teeny Tiny Trophies.  We ended the very hot 

day with some cool popsicles. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday, we welcomed back “The Official Fun Guys”.  They got all of the campers into the gym for 

some fun relay races and new activities.  The campers as well as the counselors all became part of the 

competition and had a lot of fun. 



 Finally on Friday (our last day of camp—wow—that went fast!), we circled back on a lot of our favorite 

camp activities.  We ended the camp day in the gym where the counselors versed each other in a game of 

Dodgeball.  The campers rooted for their counselors.  It was certainly a loud and fun event. 

We also celebrated Counselor Claire’s Birthday, and you know we made her wear a crown too! 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was a whirlwind 
of a camp—6 weeks flew by quickly! We were so happy that you shared your campers with us.  We 
had a blast! 

We hope that everyone enjoys the rest of their summer.  Hopefully, you’ll continue to make lots more 
fun memories making the Summer of 2024 the best ever! 

Don’t forget Stirling Lake is still open through Labor Day.  We have an “August only” (8/1– 9/2) spe-
cial discounted membership available on Community Pass.  Summer fun still continues at Stirling 
Lake! 

Next Tuesday, 8/6/24, 6pm—9pm, we will celebrate National Night Out at Kantor Park.  Join us for 
this FREE family night out.  We will have special demonstrations by our Emergency Services groups, 
lots of fun activities (Bounce House, Face Painter, Temporary Tattoos, Sidewalk Chalk Art Contest, 
Coloring Station, Bubble Station, Olympic Ring Toss, Corn Hole, AND relay races on the turf field with 
The Official Fun Guys), for the kids (& adults), live music with 4 Flight Rock, two movies at the library 
(Sing and Sing 2) and so much more.  Pack a picnic dinner and come on out!  More information on 
the website:  https://longhillnj.gov/recreation/index.html 

Please see the following page for the flyer. 

Have a wonderful summer! 

Your 2024 Summer Rec Camp Staff 




